Dear Doctor,

Oh , what a pair of stunning treasures of such My God , obviously you know a mindboggling content !!. You cannot be at all , Sir , a simple flying too much. saucer buff nor an occasional reader of extraterrestrial We bet you necessarily ought to have been lofty bestsellers. breafed concerning official top secret , eyes only , very first rate clearance UFO arcana. We are sure you are a true "insider" , a relevant factorum from the U.S. covert power A sort of number one chairman of certain underhanded upper rank , even above-President , ultrapowerful ruling class such as Majestic-12 or similar , managing the terrible and geopolitical dilemma of intelligent exobiology. We sense a feeling that you have been endowed , by the highest behind-the-scenes authority in this planet , the crucial assignment of cautiously divulging among general public tiny snippets of E.T. knowledge. Why ?. As part of orchestrated to gradually educational program matter-of-fact indoctrinate human society concerning the existence of other advanced civilizations from the farthest-reaching spatial/dimensional corners of the omniverse Alien races with a massive presence , and strong we live in. influence, on Earth affairs since June 24th 1947 and million years before.

And now , our dear Doctor , we beg your pardon and dare to implore you : would it be possible that the wise Doctor agree to send us some hot additional information about the whys and wherefores of ufonauts in regard to Terra culture ?.

We thank you very much in advance for this wondrous favour.

Good vibrations and our best and warmest regards.

MARIA LUZ

IGNACIO

bert E. Lawler, M. D. 5 Indian River Drive Cooa, FL 32922

ROBERT E. LAWLER, M.D. 875 Indian River Drive Cocoa, Florida 32922 (321) 636-0459



August 30, 2000

Ignacio Darnaude Rojas-Marcos Cabeza del Rey Don Pedro, 9 (2B) 41004 Sevilla SPAIN

Dear Sir:

Thank you for the interesting material that you sent to me a few days ago. I conclude that you have my name and address through our mutual friend, Helen Vaughn. Actually, I have never met Mrs. Vaughn, but I am a friend with her son Alex, who has been a house guest of our family in the past.

I found your material most interesting. However, I feel that you have overestimated my importance in the UFO field. I am a simple Radiologist, retired, living on social security and disability insurance income. I read a lot, listen a lot and tell only things that are already well known in the UFO community. Other things are not permitted to be discussed, especially in letters or on the telephone. I am sure you are aware of the vast spy network that our government here in the USA imposes on the Citizens in the name of national security. But, I have been known to discuss interesting things over a cup of coffee in a secluded cafe or while walking through a thickly forested area. Security and privacy is so much better there.

I made one telephone call and did find out who you really are. I salute you and wish you well in your efforts. If you are ever in central Florida, perhaps we could meet, take a slow walk for a few hours and discuss topics of mutual interest.

I have a close friend who often quotes his deceased father saying: "Don't put anything in writing that you would not want to be show up in a court of law." I found that to be good advice. Another old saying comes to mind. "Those who talk, don't know---those who know, don't talk."

I wish you the very best in the excellent work you are doing. Give my regards to Helen Vaughn the next time you contact her. (I have not discussed your status with her and do not intend to.)

Sincerely,

Robert E. Lawler, M.D.

Photo E Lamborna